
Attention All Students!!! 

Jordan Hubmen Cheerleaders would like to extend an invitation to any 

students 5th – 8th grade who would be interested in having a chance to 

ride with the Cheerleaders on the float for the Homecoming Parade to 

please fill out and return this form with $2.00 for the chance to win. 

They will also receive a pair of pom poms to keep as a souvenir. We will 

be drawing 4 names Wednesday, September 26th after school and having 

them announced Thursday morning, September 27th. The parade will be 

Friday, September 28th during the school day! If your name is called we 

will let you know when and where to meet to ride the float. (Please also 

confirm with your teachers that missing this time is okay.)

*Please only submit an entry if you are able to make this time!

*Return permission slip with money attached to container in front office.

(Proceeds received will go to support the Jordan Hubmen Cheerleaders.)

Any questions can be submitted to Coaches Alex Bourdeaux or Annie Shurson:

abourdeaux@isd717.org OR ashurson@isd717.org       Thank You!

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give my permission for my child _________________________________ class/grade _______________

to ride on the Cheerleader’s Float in the Homecoming Parade in Jordan, MN on Friday, September 

28th during the school day.

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________  Date: __________________

Cell Phone: _______________________________________

Email Address: ____________________________________

Enclosed/Attached is the $2.00 fee 
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